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Dear Senators, I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes in
our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.
This will greatly help our heroic police officers. They have such a dangerous job all
ready. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely, Linda Pond
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